
 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Hearing for  

Proposed Service Changes 
 

[Website] 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by Baldwin Regional Area Transit System regarding 

the elimination of all festival services. Incidental service may be provided to assist festivals with the 

transition through fiscal year 2020. No festival service will be provided after fiscal year 2020. These service 

changes are a direct result of reduced resources and service realignments. 

Copies of the detailed service description, proposed changes, and project budget may be obtained at the transit 

system office located at 18100 County Road 54 Robertsdale, Alabama Monday – Friday between 8 a.m. - 4 p.m. 

 

A public hearing will be held on Monday, October 14, 2019, at 9:00 a.m. in the Baldwin County Commission BRATS 

Conference Room at the BRATS Office located at 18100 County Road 54, Robertsdale, Alabama for public comment. 

Comments can be submitted prior to the public hearing date by sending to the email address below. 

 
The public hearing is open to all individuals. Reasonable accommodations will be provided, upon request, for 
individuals with disabilities or those with limited English proficiency.  Any person requiring accommodations or 
information in another language or alternative formats to participate in the meeting should contact BRATS at 
251-972-6817 at least seven days prior to the meeting.  
 

For questions or more information, contact: 

 

Matthew Brown 

Director 

Baldwin Regional Area Transit System  

(251) 972-6817 

Matthew.brown@baldwincountyal.gov 

 

Baldwin Regional Area Transit System does not discriminate against any individual  

on the basis of race, color, or national origin. 
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